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TEHAMA COUNTY/RED BLUFF LANDFILL RESUMES PAINT, OIL, 

BATTERY DROP OFF 

 

The Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill has reopened the Antifreeze, Oil, Battery, and 

Paint (ABOPs) drop off to the public beginning Thursday, May 7th. Tehama County 

residents can now bring their used antifreeze, used motor oil, motor oil filters, household 

batteries, used paint, or old fluorescent lights and tubes to the landfill every day. The 

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency Office and REAP Facility remain 

closed to public. If you have questions please call the Agency at (530) 528-1103 or email 

tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us.  
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